
CORRESPONDENCE 
4/26/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02633-2022 

Brian Schultz 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Brian Schultz 
Tuesday, April 26, 2022 4:29 PM 
Margo Duval 
Adam Teitzman 
RE: 20220012-EI 

Per your request we have removed the email from the contact information for this interested person and have left the 
physical address in. 

Sincerely, 

~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Margo DuVal <mduval@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 4:03 PM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Adam Teitzman <ATEITZMA@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: 20220012-EI 

Since we received a phone call informing us that this email address is incorrect, we can remove it and just use the physical 
address that was provided on the filing itself (DN O 1672-2022). Thank you! 

From: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 11:34 AM 
To: Margo DuVal <mduval@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: 20220012-EI 

This is the information we have on the "E-Filing sheet" for that filing and then on the actual letter itself it has the name 
and address and phone number other than that we don't have any other information as to who may have filed it or if 
they filed it using someone elses information or anything like that. 
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Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 




